
BULLYING REPORT
The Martins Ferry City School District is dedicated to providing a safe and 
comfortable environment for our students that is conducive to learning. 
The Martins Ferry City School District building principals have reported the 
following number of verified acts of harassment, intimidation and 
bullying. 
Reporting Period - July 1, 2023 - December 31, 2023.

SCHOOL             VERIFIED INCIDENTS
High School       
Middle School         
Elementary School   
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